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Friday 27th January 2017 
 

School Starts At 9, Be On Time! 

 

Assembly 

Today was Family Friday.  Thank you to the 

family members from Junior Infants to 2nd class 

who joined their children in class this morning 

for some fun activities.  The children are so 

delighted to have their families in school with 

them and it is really appreciated by the staff 

too. 

 

Our guest speaker at the Senior Assembly this 

moring was Anupama (Akshara and Akshata’s 

Mum).  Anupama spoke to the children about her 

work with Primerica, her interest in all things 

computer based and how she trained for her job. 

 

Thanks to Anupama for coming in to talk to us 

this morning and to the children for being such a 

wonderful audience. 

 

Gaeilgeoir na Seachtaine:  

Comhghairdeas le Caidhla i Rang Mairéad, le 

Sandra i rang Louise, le  Libby i rang Rachel, le 

Cristina i rang Mary, le Andrew i rang Barbara, 

le Diarmaid i rang Stephanie, le Emily i rang 

Maggie agus le Declan i rang Nakita. 

 

Fun Friday! 

Next week’s Fun Friday is bring a toy. 

  

Home School community Liaison (HSCL) 
Happy Friday everyone!  

Couch to 5k:  

It is great to see so many people signed up for 

the couch to 5k program! This week is the last 

week to sign up if anyone is still interested. 

Just come to me or Edwina and fill in a form.  

Please enter/leave by the school gate. I will  

collect the money at the gate to the yard  

before we start each week as it is easier 

managed so don’t forget it’s €1 per person per 

week.  Please remember to bring water as you 

will be thirsty!  See you all on Monday!  

 

6th class information: 

Loreto Community Milford – Tuesday the 31st of 

January at 7:30pm 

Transition course: started yesterday and went 

really well. It will be on from 9:30-11:30 on 

Thursday 2nd of February and 9th of 

February.  

 

If you have any queries or questions you can 

contact me on 086 7232894 or at 

hscl@letterkennyetns.ie  

Lisa  
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